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12 
December 14, 2012 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and Council Members 
City of Ames 
Ames, Iowa 50010 
 
RE: Release of Financial Security for Tree Replacement at LaVerne Apartments,  

919 S. 16
th

 Street 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
I hereby certify that the replacement of trees that did not survive and were part of the 
approval of the Minor Site Development Plan for LaVerne Apartments, 919 S. 16

th
 

Street, has been completed to meet the requirements of the approved site plan. 
 
As a result of this certification, it is recommended that the financial security for the trees 
on file with the City for this subdivision be reduced to $0 dollars and released. 
 
 
 
Ray D. Anderson 

Planner 

 
 


